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April 29» 1935.

Dr. Alfred Etansfield,
Department of Metallurgical Engineering

Dear Dr. Stansfield,

Thank you for sending me the pamphlet 
containing a paper which you have written on the 
"Canadian Electric Furance Induetry". 
read it v?ith interest, and I congratul jte you on 
being elected Vice President of the Electrochemical 
Society of America.

I shall

Ever yours faithfully.
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